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MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT OPERATOR GUIDANCE 
 

Purpose 

 

This Advisory supplement the Advisory I sent yesterday DK-32 Advisory – Update on changes 

for managing COVID-19. As far as I am aware, in terms of operational requirements there 

have been no changes however, the Ministry of Transport has now released its transport 

operator guidance which up until today had been in draft form but has now been finalized.   

 

 Ministry of Transport information  

 

The link to Version 1.0 of the guidance is: https://www.transport.govt.nz/about-us/covid-19/.  

 

It is important to note that this guidance may be updated by the Ministry of Transport in the 

future. Operators downloading this guidance are encouraged to register their details at 

COVIDsupport@transport.govt.nz or with your relevant transport regulator (see page 6 of the 

guidance document for contact details) so you can be sent any updates to this guidance. 
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